
MEMORANDUM FOR F.C.C. 
 
FROM: JAMES E. WHEDBEE 
 
RE:  APPLICATION #0326-EX-PL-2008 
 
Dear Sir/Ma'am: 
 
The undersigned is aware that on certain frequency segments, and for particular 
services, frequency coordination is required within those particular radio 
services.  If coordination would be expected by a particular service's licensees 
on a particular set of frequencies, that same coordination will be undertaken by 
the undersigned in connection with any testing and experimentation toward the 
development of antennas for that/those service(s).  On frequencies or within 
services not requiring coordination, none shall be sought. To this end, I am... 
 
Very respectfully yours, 
 
/s./ James Edwin Whedbee, M.Ed. 
Applicant - 21 JULY 2008 


